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Dear friends, 

Hope all is well with you at {Insert Company Name Here}.

As a member of the Gala Committee at Anova, I am reaching out today to ask for your support once again in our upcoming annual fundraising gala. 

On September 27th, 2024, we're hosting our Annual Fundraiser, The Giving Gala. The event provides an opportunity for survivors and loved ones, as well as community members, to celebrate the amazing strength of women in our community. Funds raised at our gala will be directly invested back into the community through shelter, support, advocacy and education. 

I invite you to contribute to our live and/or silent auction through the donation of a product, gift certificate or service. Your support, like in the past, will help make this event a huge success!

Thank you for considering supporting Anova once more. If you have any questions, or have interest in becoming a sponsor for the event, please feel free to contact Nikki Marsh, Fund Development & Communications Manager at nicolem@anovafuture.org or 519-642-3003 ext 2253. 
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Thank you for your consideration and support.

Sincerely, 

The 2024 Giving Gala Committee
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